
Women’s Club 

 

The Women’s Club held their March meeting, March 2nd in the lounge.  

Karen Pratt-Beals is advocating for volunteers for the Littleton Project. 

There are approximately 20 volunteers, between the Men’s and 

Women’s club, who supply reading books for a child at Littleton School.  

It is a very simple process, if anyone is interested, reach out to Karen 

Pratt-Beals. 

Soup night was a great success thanks to Joann Rose and her 

volunteers. There were 13 different kinds of soup and various desserts. 

Thanks to all who attended. 

‘Second Hand Rose’, the theme for the Women’s Club Fashion show, will 

be Thursday, March 9th and tickets are still available. They are $25 each 

and include a turkey dinner from Mel’s Diner. For ticket information call 

Sallie Autilio. 

The Women’s Club Appreciation Luncheon will be Thursday, March 

30th.  Ladies who have participated in at least 2 events are invited to 

attend. Any questions, please contact Donna McCarthy at 781-307-

5692. 

 

The appreciation luncheon is the last event for the Women’s Club. 

We will resume meetings November 2023. Have a safe summer! 

 

 

Submitted by Diana Ferrucci 


